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There is no need for animal food production to be cruel. Those who expose cruelty have a right to do
so. It seems appropriate for people who care about the welfare of other living creatures to do
something when they feel there is cruelty involved. Should they find NO cruelty they will happily
walk away. If, however they do encounter wrongdoings they ought to have a right to protect and
defend. Anyone not carrying out cruelty has no need to be concerned. | am not a vegan but believe
we must choose kindness if the world is to become a better place. Ag gag laws ensure cruelty can
prosper.



